
Diane Votino 
Sr. Tariff & Compliance Analyst 
106 East Second Street 
Davenport, IA 52808 
563-333-8382 Telephone
Diane.Votino@midamerican.com

July 1, 2021      Via Electronic Delivery 

Patricia Van Gerpen 

Executive Director 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

500 East Capitol Avenue 

Pierre, SD  57501 

RE: MidAmerican Energy Company 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

MidAmerican Energy Company (“MidAmerican”) transmits the accompanying gas tariff 

sheet for filing: 

MidAmerican Energy Company 

Section No. 4 

2nd Revised Sheet No. 1 Canceling 1st Revised Sheet No. 1 

Effective: August 1, 2021 

With this filing, MidAmerican is proposing to remove the Contract with Deviation 

(“Contract”) for University of South Dakota (“USD”). 

The Contract entered into between MidAmerican and USD, was effective through 

June 30, 2021. On June 24, 2020, MidAmerican provided a letter to USD to provide 

twelve months’ notice of termination of the Contract. A copy of the letter provided to 

USD was filed in Docket No. NG20-006. Effective July 1, 2021, MidAmerican began 

providing natural gas service to USD in accordance with the tariffs, on file and approved 

by the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission, for Rate LV – Large Volume Service 

and Rider T – Transportation of Customer-owned Gas.  

MidAmerican submits this filing pursuant to South Dakota Administrative Rule 

20:10:13:10 and respectfully requests an approval date of August 1, 2021. 
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Please contact me at (563) 333-8382 or Diane.Votino@midamerican.com if you have any 

questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Diane Votino 

 

Diane Votino 

Sr. Tariff & Compliance Analyst 

 

Attachments 


